
TOWN OF MONTVILLE - INVITATION TO BID 
BID #2022-10 

 
The Town of Montville Water Pollution Control Authority is interested in receiving bids for SBR 
air diffuser upgrades at the Town of Montville Water Pollution Control Facility.  Bid Documents 
can be viewed and purchased on the Wright-Pierce Online Plan Room (www.wright-
pierce.com/projects).  
 
All proposals must be sealed and received at the Finance Office prior to the due date.  All bids are 
due no later than January 27, 2022 at 2:00 PM and must be in a sealed envelope marked “Bid 
enclosed – Montville, CT Water Pollution Control Facility SBR Air Diffuser Upgrades Phase 2”.  
A Company official must sign all bids.  The bids will be opened publicly and read aloud in the 
Finance Office at 310 Norwich New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382.   
 
The Town of Montville reserves the right to reject any or all bids and waive any informalities or 
irregularities in the bid procedure or bids.  
 
 
Theresa Hart 
Finance Director 
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